EASTERN KENTUCKY UNIVERSITY

STAFF COUNCIL

Minutes

Meeting of July 13, 2004

Call to Order

Chair Lisa Laird called the meeting to order on Tuesday, July 13, 2004 at 10:00 a.m. in the Library.

Members present were:  Crystal Barger, Beverly Burrus, Denise Conner, Don Deluca, Elizabeth Forbes, Lisa Laird, Jey Marks, Carol Thomas, Hossein Vaez, and Staff Regent David Williams.

Reports

Chair Laird asked for any issues to be brought before the Council.  Staff has indicated an interest in pursuing increasing our health insurance to include insurance for dependents up to age 25.  

The sick bank was also discussed and several members agreed to serve on the Sick Bank Committee.  These were:  Lisa Laird, Elizabeth Forbes, and Denise Conner.

Chair Laird reported her meeting with President Glasser is scheduled for this afternoon and she will report to the Council after the meeting.  Her topics with the President will include:  Staff equity procedures, Staff Emeritus, the Staff Handbook, Staff Council email, vacation/holiday schedules (can staff receive the fall break as do students and faculty), and our online survey form.  She will also request the President to meet with the entire Council in October or November.

Standing Committee Reports


Communications Committee
Elizabeth Forbes reported that Lynn Tyler and Melanie Bentley have volunteered to serve on this committee.

Elections and Credentials Committee

Jey Marks reported that Richard Tussey has agreed to serve with him on the Elections and Credentials Committee.

Issues and Benefits Committee

Hossein Vaez reported that Lori Robinson and Carrie Ernst had asked to serve on this committee.  He has also received an inquiry regarding the committee from Gladys Johnson.

New Business

Chair Laird reported she would be unable to attend the next meeting.  Vice Chair
 Stephanie King will serve as Chair.

Adjournment

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 10:45 a.m.

Respectfully Submitted,

Beverly G. Burrus

Secretary/Treasurer
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